
Loop road alternatives to be
unveiled next week
The leading alternatives for the loop road through the South
Shore as determined by attendees of two public workshops as
well  as  next  steps  will  be  presented  by  the  Tahoe
Transportation District at an open house on Dec. 13 from 4-6pm
at Harveys, Emerald Bay B Room, Stateline.

Information  on  the  various  alternatives,  including  goals,
benefits and associated costs will be presented.

For more info, call (775) 589.5500.
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